LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center
 
     Happy November! Whether or not the candidate of your choice won this election cycle, the choices have been made. It’s time to set aside our differences and work together for a better local, state and national community, don’t you think? With Thanksgiving just three weeks away, it’s good to remember that we celebrate the cooperation between two people groups often at enmity with each other.
     Speaking of Thanksgiving, we have a number of really fun children’s books about Fall and Thanksgiving. Some are in the window, if you or your kiddoes want to check them out! Studies show that adults who read with their kids set them up for a lifetime of literary success.
     You are cordially invited to our next board meeting; November 18 at 6:30pm in the Reading Center. Of course, you are also cordially invited to visit us whenever we are open.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 3:30pm. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
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